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The Town of Didsbury Council held a Regular Council Meeting on Tuesday, September 10, 2024 in Council Chambers at 
1606-14 Street.  
 

• Council was provided an update on the Municipal Development Plan and the upcoming public engagement 
opportunities including a come-and-go Open House at the Train Station on September 11 and Showcase Didsbury on 
September 19.  Information boards are set up at the front counter at the Town Office for public review. 

• Council was provided an update on a new subdivision application for three lots on Shantz Drive. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
• Administration has started working with Westglen Middle School to secure host families for the homestay of our 

friends from Japan in March of 2025.  Administration plans to have a presence at Showcase Didsbury to provide 
information for those who might be interested in being a host family to students and chaperones from Miki Town, as 
we resume the very successful Maple Leaf Exchange Programme. 

• Council approved an updated version of the Didsbury High School Scholarship Policy, which will be reviewed annually 
by Council to continue to award the scholarship to a deserving graduate.  

• Council approved for Mayor Hunter and Councillor Williams to attend a meeting with the Minister of Immigration and 
Multiculturalism during the Alberta Municipalities Convention on September 26, 2024 in Red Deer, Alberta. 

• The 2025 Budget Survey is currently available online on the Town Website at didsbury.ca. You can also fill in the 
survey at the Town office during weekdays and at Showcase Didsbury on Thursday, September at the Didsbury Curling 
Rink from 6 to 8 p.m. Your voice matters! Let Council know what you see as priorities for the budget and what is 
important to you. The survey is open until September 27 


